
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  19th January ,  2019 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  95.65%   Oak 87.65% 

Tawny Owl  93% Acorn 90.77% 

Owlets    98%        

Dates for your  Diary     

January                                             

22nd Cross Country final at Lynnsport 

24th Family Café Acorns (TMB)2pm  

28th Family Café KS2 (Hil) 9am         

29th Family Café Owlets (Hil) 9am     

February          

1st  Number Day (both)       

1st  Family Café Oak (TMB) 2pm    

4th  NSPCC Workshop (both)     

5th  National E-Safety Day      

6th  Light & Life (both)       

8th  Hi 5 Netball                            

13th  Federation Day (KS1 TMB, KS2 

  Hilgay).                 

15th Year 6 Maths Masterclass     

19th to 23rd Half Term (Sch closed)  

26th Volleyball (both)     

28th Football Tournament Yr 5/6 

March 

 4th Family Café 1:30 TMB                   

5th  Family Café 1:30 Hilgay                  

5th       Parents Evening TMB 3:30-7pm   

7th  World Book Day (both)        

7th  Parents Evening Hilgay 3:15- 

  7pm (Owlets 2 - 7pm)                   

8th  Volleyball KS2         

11th Science Week       

12th  Storytelling Assembly (TMB)        

We Love Maths               
This week please complete Activity 6 

and return the signed book to school 

on Tuesday 22nd January, 2019 

March 

13th  Storytelling Assembly (Hil)   

15th Comic Relief        

15th Sleepover (TMB) details follow    

22nd Sleepover (Hil) details follow      

28th Hi 5 Netball Lynnsport          

April 

1st  Netball  tournament      

2nd Football tournament      

4th  Tri-Golf              

8th-22nd School Closed -  Easter            

23rd  School re-opens 

Acorns Family Café             

Thursday 24th January at 2pm 

Come along and spend some fun time 

with your child working on their  

current topic. 

Clubs.....All the clubs started 

this week and we have had a 

great week of gym, dancing, 

football, drama, coding and 

Lego.  10 children at Hilgay 

were in bright and early for the 

Get Active club which runs for 

3 more weeks.   

On Wednesday we had a coach from 

LynnSports come into both Hilgay and Ten 

Mile to show the children Speedstacking.  

They all enjoyed it enormously and many 

will be going to the Speedstacking Festival 

on Friday 25th January at LynnSports. 

 

Thank you to all of the parents who  

attended the Focus Group sessions at 

each school. It was a pleasure to 

spend time discussing our schools, 

and the vision for our pupils.  




